
Class Five/Six 
 

                                                                                      Friday 28th November 2014. 

Project  
As a result of our involvement in the BBC 10 Pieces Project, we’d like you all to 
complete a musical project next.  Your project will be to think of a piece of music that 
inspires you and to come up with a presentation based on it.  If you play an instrument or 
sing, it could be that you perform the piece for your classmates.  Perhaps you could 
come up with a dance, a poem or a piece of artwork based on your musical piece?  
Maybe you could bring in a CD of your chosen piece and talk about why it is special to 
you?   
  
We will be sharing your musical presentations during the week beginning Monday 15th 
December. 

 

Reading 

Try to read at home daily and ask an adult to write a short comment in your Reading 
Records once a week.  

 

Spelling 

Next week we will be looking at spellings with the prefix anti- (for example, antidote). 
We have given you your lists of spellings of words using anti- to learn for the week. 
Please make sure you take your list home with you to practise. 

 

English 

Next week we will be continuing our English unit on scary stories and we will be 
performing our class winter poem in a special poetry assembly 

 

Maths 

Next week in maths we will be carrying out a fraction investigation and learning about 3D 
shape. 

We will have our second week on the 4 times table for the Times Table Challenge. 
Please practise at home with your 4 times table booklet that was given to you last week. 

The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. The task this week 
needs to be completed by Friday 5th December.  

 

Mystery Maths 

We have had lots of responses on our class blogs to the Mystery Maths challenge and 
we have chosen our winner this week: Pujani from Class 5. Well done!  

The new question is now on the Class 5 and 6 blogs: http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/  

http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/


 

 

Other Notes 

Remember that next week is the Christmas fair (Friday 5th December). If you are able to 
bring in any sweets to donate to the school council stall, it would be greatly appreciated! 
 

 

Miss Land and Mr Baines 
 


